
 
 

NOTICE OF FUNDING AVAILABILITY (NOFA) 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT 

PUBLIC SERVICE PROGRAMS 
PROGRAM YEAR 2025 

(JULY 1, 2025 - JUNE 30, 2026) 
 
The City of Carson (City) invites programs (including community-based non-profit 
organizations) and public agencies (including City departments) to submit proposals for the 12-
month period beginning July 1, 2025, and ending June 30, 2026.  This time period comprises the 
2025 Program Year (PY) for the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program   
 
ADVISORY:  This request for proposals is contingent upon the receipt of new CDBG 
funding for the 2025 Program Year, which has not as yet been confirmed.  However, the 
City of Carson is moving forward with this solicitation and application process in the event 
that such funding is confirmed. 
 
Interested parties are invited to submit descriptive program proposals and a required City 
application not later than 5:00 p.m. on Monday, February 3, 2025, to:  
 

City of Carson—Housing Division 
Carson Community Center 
801 East Carson Street 
Carson, California 90745 
RE:  COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT RFP 

 
The required City application will be available on the City’s website:  http://ci.carson.ca.us . 
 
 

DATED: This 13th day of January  
2025 
 
 
 
  _____________________________ 
  Dr. Khaleah K. Bradshaw, City Clerk 

 


